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BOARD MEETING HIGHLIGHTS

ANCHORAGE INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT

Monday, March 25, 2024



Three students from Mrs. Broyles’ Technology class, Ana Maria Focsa, Louisa
Reardon and Willa Newel, were recognized for designing the Commemorative
Banner representing the Anchorage Independent School District at the 2024

Annual Kentucky School Board Association Annual Conference. 

During the meeting, the board heard staff reports on personnel, conference
participation, CO2 levels, school activities, school council meetings, 8th grade high
school placement test results, Ohio Valley Educational Cooperative activities, and

delinquent taxes. 

In addition to monthly consent items, the board approved revisions to the 2024-25
school calendar, awarded contracts for painting the auditorium and middle school

areas, and authorized bidding of outstanding items on the middle school
revitalization scope. Consulting agreements were approved for services related to
schedule development, school administration transition and 8th-grade student goal

setting.

Auditorium Update

G. Scott & Associates, Architects PLC gave an in-depth presentation to the board on
findings of existing conditions in the space, construction drawings for the summer
2024 scope of the project, and a preview of work in-process related to the summer
2025 portion of the project. The 2024 summer work plan is plaster repair, painting,
some electrical modifications and carpentry including ADA compliance updates to

the stage. The board accepted construction documents for the auditorium
renovation, authorized advertisement for bidding, and approved the BG-1 for

submission to KDE. The board also entered into an External Partnership Agreement
with the APTA at the meeting to help fund portions of the work planned for 2025. The

board thanks the APTA for this generous financial commitment to the project and
looks forward to continuing to work with APTA and ACT to make the vision for the

space become an exciting reality for our students, staff and community.

The next monthly Board Meeting is scheduled for
April 15, 2024 at 6:00 p.m.

 Please contact Superintendent Solise if you have any questions or for more

mailto:karen.solise@anchorage.kyschools.us


specific details please see the monthly board minutes. 

Thank you,

Anchorage Independent School District Board of Education

Hannah Barnes (Chair)
Rosanna Gabriele (Vice Chair)

Wilson Greene
Sara Tyler

Andrew O’Brien
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